
 
 

SHE MANAGEMENT CONSULTANT JOINT VENTURE ENVIROWORKS 
 
ATTENTION: Kathryn Smuts 
SOUTH AFRICAN HERITAGE RESOURCE AGENCY 
Tel: 021 462 4502 
Email: ksmuts@sanhra.org.za 
PO Box 4637 
Cape Town 
8000 
 
            14 November 2012 
 
Dear Ms Smuts 
 
ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT FOR PROPOSED SOIL EROSION REHABILIATION MEASURES: RICHMOND, 
NORTHERN CAPE 
 
NC DENC REF NO: NC/BA/PIX/UBU/RICH/2012 
 
She Management JV Enviroworks is currently undertaking an environmental impact assessment process on behalf of 
the Department of Agriculture, for the installation of reclamation measures on land degraded by soil erosion. 
  
The proposed development sites fall on commonage land to be used for grazing.  The following coordinates 
comprise the locations for these rehabilitation structures: 31 23’13.99”S; 23 58’ 24.22”E and 31 23’18.04”S; 23 
58’21.27”E, west of the N1 (towards Hanover) and northwest of Richmond Town, Northern Cape.  
 
Two structures are proposed to be installed at the erosion system, one at the head and a second on the mid-point, 
each flanked by a bund wall. These structures are under 300m in length and within than the 1ha demarcation. It is 
therefore of our impression that this activity is exempt from the Section 38 conditions of the National Heritage 
Resources Act of 1999. 
 
We are however mindful that, should any archaeological (including human skeletal remains) or paleontological sites 
or members be encountered during the cause of rehabilitation the find will be reported to SAHRA and an 
archaeologist / palaeontologist contacted to inspect the site. 
 
In light of the above, could you please advise on what the process is to obtain exemption for the activity. 
 
Many thanks for your assistance. 
 
Kind Regards 
Mark Day 
 

 
Enviroworks 
 


